
Hurricane Harvey: How Can I Give? 

Here in eastern NC, we know the devastation caused by hurricanes all too well. We have lived 

and breathed it. We also have benefited from the love and generosity of strangers around the 

country many times in the past. Now it is our time to be generous in return. 

For those seeking ways to give to the victims of Hurricane Harvey, please know that unlike 

many organizations with multi-million dollar advertising campaigns, 100% of your giving 

through UMCOR goes directly to flood relief- restoring homes and lives. This is possible 

because the UMC covers all administrative costs through a separate fund. You can give online 

directly to UMCOR, or if you prefer you may send checks to: 

Farmville UMC 

PO Box 153 

Farmville, NC 27828 

Please be sure to write "Hurricane Relief" on the memo line. FUMC members may also 

designate giving in our weekly offering. 

 

 

Charge Conference 2017 

The autumn season is nearly here, and this Charge Conference is upon us. Please mark your 

calendars for Thursday, September 28 at 7:00pm. We will gather at St. James UMC in Greenville 

for an hour of worship with leaders representing 11 area churches. We will also be electing the 

leaders of our own church for 2018. All are invited and encouraged to attend. Members of our 

administrative council are expected to attend. 

 

 

NEW CLASS!!! Methodism 101 

If you are relatively new to the United Methodist Church or if you’ve ever wondered what makes 

the United Methodist Church unique, this 6 week class is offered specifically for you. Pastor 

Steve will be teaching the basics of our history and beliefs each Wednesday night at 7 after 

Fellowship Dinner from September 13 – October 18. All are welcome. If you choose to 

participate, please make every effort to attend each week until the end. 

 


